
Submitter: Jennifer Kotley 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose SB 210. Voting is a right that we have as citizens and putting 

barriers in place of our vote is anti democratic. Mail in voting in Oregon has been the 

established practice for many years and is demonstrated and proven to be secure 

and transparent. There is absolutely no reason to change access to mail in voting.  


